
 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
 

 
DATE:   April 16, 2019 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Chapman Highway Multimodal Project 
 
LOIs TO BE OPENED: April 25, 2019 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to respond to questions the City has received from potential submitters. 
This addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and modifies the original specifications as 
follows: 
 
Question #1:  I didn’t see it listed in the advertisement, but will NEPA be a part of the scope of the project? 

 
Response:  TDOT will be completing the NEPA document for this project. They will need 30% design plans to 
do this, which will be the responsibility of the design consultant. There will be some coordination between 
the consultant and TDOT. 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 


